
Principal's



Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Monday this week it was a great privilege and honour to join AGS as Principal. The week
has been everything that I could have hoped for (and much more!), and I would very much
like to thank staff, students, parents and the wider community for the warm welcome that I
have received. I have had the opportunity to observe lessons (for those not involved with
trips or exams) and also to talk more informally with students and staff. Students have been
polite, curious and engaged with their education - their commitment to, and excitement
around learning is palpable. 

Away from lessons, this week has also been an excellent demonstration of the vast array of
super and extra-curricular provision at AGS. Please do take a look at the photos over the
page to sample just some of the many activities in which students have participated. 

Finally, thank you to all parents who completed the survey before my arrival. Your views have
been hugely appreciated. The data collected is already feeding into our discussions about
'where next' for AGS in 2022/23.

I look forward to meeting you all in due course, starting with any parents joining us on
Monday evening next week for the Year 7 Parent Information Evening. 

Best wishes,

 
Ms Rachel Thorpe 
Principal. Alcester Grammar School
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This Week at

AGS in Pictures

Year 7 and 8 Rounders

Esports at Warwick University 

GGNP Gurdwara - PRE

Coventry Cathedral - PRE

Humanities Week - River Arrow

Humanities Week - Geography

Humanities Week - Geography

Silver DofE Day 1 

A Silver DofE group ascending the Long Mynd.



Key Dates

Monday 13th June: Year 12 Return, Y8 Warwick Trip 8OTJ, Year 7 Parent Information
Evening at 5 pm

Tuesday 14th June: Vocal concert at 4:30 pm, Maths Kangeroo (Years 7 & 8)

Thursday 16th June: Year 8 Warwick Trip 8FEN

Friday 17th June: Year 12 Ghana Expedition Training 
                         

PE Notice
A reminder that all extra-curricular sports clubs are running as normal. The link is here
and can also be found on our website. There are a couple of clubs affected by exams
and paternity leave so please do ask your son/daughter to pop and see the PE
Department if they are unsure, or indeed want any information. More the merrier!

Key Dates &
Notices

Don't forget to follow our Twitter feed @AGS Principal which showcases many of
the wonderful things going on at our school. 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1O74s4T11kk3ErrsEKWBqWr10tixIlibhZwKbLURn7FY/edit#gid=0

